Lone Peak Parkway
Widening Project

eSS

&

DRAPER CITY

Draper City plans to widen
Lone Peak Parkway to 5 lanes
from Opportunity Way to Life
Science Way.

Construction is scheduled for
Spring - Fall 2020.

You are invited to attend an
Open House at Draper City
Hall Council Chambers on
Wednesday, January 29, 2020
from 4:00 pm to 6:30 pm where
additional information will be
provided.

Toreceive regular project
updates, please call or email
our Pubic Involvement
Consultant with your contact
information.

Brandi Davenport
801-964-9324
brandidavenport@comcast.net



